
[3OX 6486 

Son Francisco, CA94101 

July 7, 1986 

Dear Lou, 

It was nice to meet you at the Gay Freedom Celebration. I 
hope that you will be able to attend one of our socials in 
the near future. Your book on the female to male 
transsexual sounded very interesting and I am enclosing a 
check for $6.00. Please send it to Gloria Peters c/o ETVC ' ' 

P.O. Box 6486, San Francisco, CA 94101. 

ETVC is an open membership club devoted to the support of 
transvestites, transsexuals� transgenderists and anyone 
interested in these lifestyles. Our membership has grown to 
over 200 in the last year. 

Our monthly socials are on the last Thursday of each month 
and we have just started a Saturday evening dinner. There 
are other activities to get involved with including the 
social committee and outreach/educational committee. For 
other people in your life who are looking for support the 
Signifigant Other Support (S.O.S.) group will be of 
interest. 

Membership includes our bi-monthly newsletter and reduced 
fees for our social events. Some of our more popular 
socials in the last year were the Miss ETVC Pagent, Mardi 
Gras Celebration, and of course Halloween. In August we 
will have a suimsuit competition. 

I've enclosed a recent issue of our newsletter which 
includes a membership form. 

Regards, 


